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 I would like to express my opposition to this project based on  

a) the irreparable damage jet plowing will do to the bay 

and 

b) the necessary protection of the nesting bald eagles so close to the site on the Durham side of the 

bay. 

 

There has been a lot of testimony thus far regarding the damage to the bay so I would like to 

emphasize the negative impact this project will have on the bald eagles who call Little Bay home. 

There are at least 2 adult eagles who have built a nest very close to the Durham side of the 

proposed bay crossing. This year they had two babies which are still in the nest, not yet ready to fly. 

These creatures are amazing to watch as they fly and hunt in the bay. Eagles are territorial and will 

use the same nest year after year. I believe that if the SRP is allowed to move forward, this will 

disturb the eagles to the extent that they will be forced to leave the nest and possibly Little Bay 

altogether.  

 

PLEASE don't allow this project to proceed and risk scaring these beautiful birds away forever. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brenda Ryan 


